
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Monday 3rd February 2025 

Dear Dunster Parents & Carers,  

 

TRIP TO WILDWOOD DEVON 

 

I am pleased to be able to write to you about our forthcoming trip to Wildwood Devon, 

which has been booked for Tuesday 4th March 2025, leaving at 9am and returning just 

before the end of the school day. 

 

Why Wildwood? 

As you know, we have been enjoying our ‘Invaders and Settlers’ topic this term in Discovery, 

finding out more about the history of the Saxons and Vikings in Britain. In order to conclude 

this period of learning, we will be taking part in a ‘Living History’ workshop at Wildwood, 

which is based at Escot, near Ottery St Mary. We will be visiting their authentic Saxon village, 

and taking part in a variety of activities including daubing, metalwork, foraging, 

breadmaking, dressing up and more!  

 

 In addition, they have conservation exhibits of a variety of British wildlife which we will also 

see during our visit. 

 

Payment 

The cost of this trip will be £24 per child which includes transport, the cost of entry to the 

park and all the activities. 

Please complete the donation and consent form on Parentmail by 28th February. If you are 

having any problems please contact the office.  

Your child will require a packed lunch on the trip, if you are in receipt of free school meals 

and would like a packed lunch from the school, please let the office know by Friday 14th 

February.   

  

Opportunities such as this are exciting and developmental, we see huge value in widening 

the experiences for all our children, and for trips such as this to continue we do need your 

contribution to the costs, otherwise we may have to rethink the opportunities we are able 

to provide.  
 

 

We are so excited to share this experience with the children. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Team Dunster 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

   
 

 
 
 


